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Croydon Public School

Works notification November 2021

We are upgrading Croydon Public School with new and improved education facilities for students. We are
writing to provide an update on works occurring as work on this upgrade continues.

Removal of demountable classrooms

We will be undertaking works to remove demountable classrooms from Croydon Public School. Works will
involve using a crane to lift the demountables safely onto trucks to remove them from the site.

The crane will be brought on site at 7 am on Tuesday 9 November 2021 and set up for use.

Works will continue until Friday 12 November 2021, weather permitting. In the event of wet weather, works
may be postponed by a few days.

Trucks will enter and exit the school grounds through the Boundary Street site entrance. Traffic controllers
will be in place to manage traffic flow and ensure pedestrian safety.

Working hours

Standard project working hours are 7 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday and 7 am to 5 pm Saturday. No work
will take place on public holidays, unless otherwise notified.

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on
the community at every opportunity.

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure.
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